
WFNS COMMITTEES WORK IN PROGRESS 
The WFNS Committees have started working actively, and chairs have taken a lead role. With 
their direction and support, the committees are expected to work together effectively and carry 
out educational projects worldwide. 

The Coordinator of the WFNS Committees recently held meetings with the 16 other Chairs of 
various committees, including Cerebrovascular, Education, Neurotraumatology, Global 
Neurosurgery, Neuroendoscopy, Neurosurgical Anatomy, Peripheral Nerve Surgery, Neuro-
oncology, Skull Base Surgery, Spine and Rehabilitation, Stereotactic and Functional 
Neurosurgery, Women in Neurosurgery, Hydrocephalus and CSF Disorder, Innovation and 
Technology, Materials, Drugs and Devices, Research, and Young Neurosurgeons Forum 
Committees. The purpose of these meetings was to align efforts towards the WFNS mission 
and to enhance the dissemination of knowledge globally. During these sessions, the rules and 
responsibilities of each committee were clarified, and emphasis was placed on fostering 
collaboration among committees. Chairs were advised to liaise with other committees to 
organize courses, workshops, and webinars aimed at advancing neurosurgical care. These 
interactions underscored the importance of collective action in achieving our shared 
objectives. 

The Committee Chairs were very enthusiastic and eager to work hard. They showed a lot of 
interest in making a difference and contributing to improving neurosurgical knowledge and 
service worldwide. 




